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FILE

From: webmaster@puc.state.oh.us
To: PUCO ContactThePUCO
Subject: 76491
Received: 9/1/2013 4:51:07 PM
Message:
WEB ID: 76491 AT:09-01-2013 at 04:51 PM 12-0426-EL-SSO
Related Case Number:
TYPE: question
NAME: Mr. Richard Kelso
CONTACT SENDER ? Yes
MAILING ADDRESS:
e 469 Springside Dr.
» Kettering , Ohio 45440
« USA
PHONE INFORMATION:
» Home: 937 479 1027
s Aliernative: (no alternative phone provided?)
o Fax: (no fax number provided?)

E-MAIL: rokelso@att.net

INDUSTRY :Electric

09Nd
82:6 WY 4~ d3SE10Z

ACCOUNT INFORMATION:

Company: DP & L

Name on account: Richard O. Kelso
Service address: 469 Springside Dr.
Service phone: 937 479 1027

(no account number provided?)

QUESTION DESCRIPTION:

1 would like to know why the PUCO would even consider okaying D P & L 's request to charge
customers for their dividing their company into two departments . Who then will allow DP & L to
charge an additional charge to customers on their bill for the operation of the twwo seperate
departments. How much more will the PUCO allow the D P & L company to stick it to us so they
can line their pockets. Look at what they pay themselves and you will see they don't need this and
it should not be allowed. To do so brings in question as to who the PUCO is looking out for in this
request. I am asking for a answer about this. Respectrfully submitted R O Kelso
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